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Gregory & Associates, PLLC has 
enjoyed a presence in historic down-
town Petersburg since the 1920s. 
Since that time, we have changed our 
name and location a few times, but 
our commitment to providing 
outstanding personal service has 
remained the same.

Our current location at 14 East Tabb 
Street provides us with ample o�ce 
space, meeting rooms, and in-house 
research capabilities. Our proximity 
to Fort Lee has given us the opportu-
nity to assist many military and civil 
service families resulting in a client 
base that spans the country.
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